
Testimonial 

I can only speak on a personal level, but I found that the treatment that I 
received at the Nuffield Hospital under the care of Mr. Agrawal was 
excellent.  

 

 

 

Every effort was made to ensure that I had chosen the right procedure 
for me and there was excellent support also from the bariatric nurses 
and Astrid the dietician. I can honestly say it is the best thing I could 
have done for my health and  



 

wellbeing. I have lost a considerable amount of weight and am taking 
reduced medication for high blood pressure. The best thing though as 
far as I am concerned is that from the day of the surgery I have not 
taken any diabetic medication and indeed my GP has confirmed that I 
am no longer diabetic.  

 

 

It is fair to say that this has been a journey. Some ups and downs but 14 
months on I would not change my decision.  

Jane. 


